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PETITION FOR TRAFFIC CALMING

Lane of concern:

Patti McCulloch Way, Newmarket

Description of Concerns:

We, the citizens residing on Patti McCulloch Way in Newmarket, are concerned of

the health and safety of our children during their passage to school. It has become

clear that the driving speeds of drivers utilizing our street exceed the speed limits

and have shown no respect of the speed limits posted.

Because of the school, located on the next street, the cars have been speeding along

our street from the early morning.

We would like to have three - four speeding bumps spread along our street.

Signed: 19 Residents





